
Dear Neighborhood Members, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are excited to share some important updates from our 

neighborhood organization. 

Upcoming Events 

• Community Clean-Up Day: March 15, 2023, at 10 AM. Meet at the community park. 

• Annual Block Party: June 20, 2023, from 3 PM to 7 PM. Join us for food, games, and 

fun! 

Recent Accomplishments 

Thanks to your support, we have successfully: 

• Repaired the playground equipment in the park. 

• Organized a local food drive, collecting over 500 pounds of food for those in need. 

Get Involved 

We are always looking for volunteers! If you are interested in helping out with upcoming events 

or initiatives, please contact us at info@neighborhood.org. 

Stay Connected 

Follow us on social media for the latest updates and community news: 

• Facebook 

• Twitter 

Thank you for being a valuable member of our community! 

Best regards, 

The Neighborhood Organization Team 
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